
THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON 

February 15 , 1926 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

I have receivod your letter of the 

8th ins tant, and thank you for sending 

me the Twentieth Anniversary issue of 

the Star-Telegram. 

Pl ease accept my congratulations

and best wishes for continued prosperity.

Sincerely yours , 

Mr. A. G. Carter, 
Fort Worth Star Telegram,
Fort Worth, Texas . 
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